
This week we’d like to provide you with an update 
focused on our food pantry, The Sharing Place. 

The Sharing Place now publishes a monthly 
newsletter for volunteers! This newsletter keeps all 
volunteers up to date on what’s happening at The 
Sharing Place and what shifts are available. Register 
today to volunteer and join in on the fun!

The Sharing Place is expanding their reach! We have 
added two new zip codes to our service area (46055 
and 46249). 

Also, there’s a new face at The Sharing Place! A new 
intern, Macy Schrage, will be joining the team this Fall 
on Tuesday afternoon/evening and Friday 
morning/afternoon and possibly adding more 
towards the end of the semester. 

Thank you volunteers and supporters for everything 
you do!

Want to help LCFS support those experiencing food insecurity?  Make a donation to The Sharing Place! 
Please visit our website: https://www.lutheranfamily.org/how-to-help/donate.html

Dear Friends and Supporters,

What’s Needed?

The Sharing Place is always in need of 
canned and non-perishable foods as well as 
hygiene items. Here are some items 
currently in great need: 

• Baby Diapers (size five and six) 

• Baby Wipes 

Looking to volunteer? Visit 
https://lutheranfamily.galaxydigital.com/ne
ed/ for information on open opportunities!


